The Town Of

If You Lived Here, You Would Be Home Now

COMMISSION WORKSHOP MEETING
MINUTES
DECEMBER 30, 2024 - 5:00 P.M.
BRIDGEVILLE TOWN HALL & ZOOM

A regularly scheduled Commissioners of Bridgeville Workshop was held on December 30, 2024, at 5:00
PM, at the Bridgeville Town Hall, and via Zoom. The following were present:

John Tomeski President

Tom Moran President Pro Tempore
Darrynn Harris Secretary (Zoom)

Tom Carey Commissioner

Clifford Oliver Commissioner

Bethany DeBussy Town Manager

CALL TO ORDER:
The meeting was called to order by President Tomeski.

QUORUM PRESENT:
President Tomeski reported that a quorum was present to conduct Town business.

OPEN DISCUSSION
2024-2025 PROJECT OUTLINE/UPDATES

Town Manager DeBussy stated updates on previous projects will be made soon. New projects
can be added once progress has been made.

OPEN DISCUSSION
2025 GOALS
Town Manager DeBussy stated GMB will have a plan for 302 Market by the end of January.
Other 2025 goals will be discussed after the 2024 project outline updates have been.

OPEN DISCUSSION
2025 HOLIDAY CALENDAR

Town Manager DeBussy presented the 2025 Holiday Calendar. Commissioners discussed and
approved adding Friday, December 26th for 2025 only.
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OPEN DISCUSSION
DRAFT COMPREHENSIVE PLAN UPDATE

Town Manager DeBussy provided a draft copy of the Comprehensive Plan for review.
Commissioners wanted a more enforceable walkability plan included; and to have a discussion
with State agencies to promote walkability within Town.

OPEN DISCUSSION
MISC.

Town Manager DeBussy presented the invitation for the annual Bridgeville Fire Company
dinner and the annual Kiwanis Club dinner.

The request for a stop sign at Earlee/Cannon was sent, however it was placed in the wrong
location. The request will be resubmitted.

GOOD OF THE ORDER:
Commissioner Oliver had a good time at the parade and thanked staff for a great event.

Commissioner Moran thanked the Fire Company for expanding the Santa Run map to Heritage
Shores.

Commissioner Tomeski thanked staff for their hard work on the holiday decorations and events.

EXECUTIVE SESSION
No Executive Session.

ADJOURNMENT:
The meeting was adjourned at 5:50PM.

Respectfully submitted, v

Darrynn Harris, Commission Secretary Shel[ey@nbden, Transcriptionist




